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Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-StPaul)

From: Julio Ojeda-Zapata <julio@ojezap.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 10:21 AM

To: Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Input on noise variance at 924 Hague Ave. (Allison Rupp-Brock Obee wedding)

Good morning! My wife, Jeaneth, and I are writing on behalf of our wonderful neighbors Allison Rupp 
and Brock Obee at 924 Hague. 
 
They are getting married on June 2, and have requested a noise variance for their garden reception. 
 
A few things you should know about this neighborhood: We are close-knit, very much a family, and 
supportive of each other at times like this (and in general). Needless to say, we are forgiving of 
decibel levels on special occasions such as this one. 
 
For this reason, we request that you extend the variance to 11 p.m. We do not have a problem with 
this and I suspect you’d have trouble finding someone here who does. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Julio 
ojezap.com 
651-315-7090 
 


